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Dear Parents,


Hope you all had a great weekend!  Thank you for your continued support in holding your children to doing their best.  I also want to thank you for choosing Valley Academy.  You have lots of choices of schools out there and you chose us.  THANK YOU!
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 Our Fun Run Fundraiser has kicked off!  Let’s try to get pledges to make some money for our school!

In grammar, we are finished with the Adjectives Unit.   We will have a short test Wednesday.   We will begin a cumulative review this week.
January poem is due this Thursday, Jan 30th for those who haven’t gone yet. 

In Spalding/Spelling, we are on List 19. Spelling Pre-test will be this Wed. and Final test and Dictation is Friday.  30 Phonogram quiz will be Thursday. 

In reading, we will begin our new text Cities All About.  We will read two short stories “The World and Its People” and “How the World Looks”.  The test will be on Friday and cover listing the continents, oceans, hemispheres, compass, and listing two items that can be found on a passport. 

In science, we will review for our big test on Wednesday on Living Things Depend on One Another.  It is heavy on vocabulary.

We will be moving back to Social Studies mid-week.  We will be learning about location, geography, longitude and latitude, and more.  We will have some graded worksheets.  
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Country Reports!!!  

We will be researching and working on paragraph 2 of our research papers.  

Wednesday: Pretest; Math test, Adjectives test; Science test

Thursday:  30 Phonogram quiz

 Friday:  Final test and dictation; Reading test; Fun Run!!  Wear your sneakers and spirit shirts

Valentine’s Party will be here before you know it!  [image: image4.png]



                     A notice will be going home soon with party details.  

For valentine cards, we have 25 students.  Have your child sign his or her name to each Valentine card.  We will not fill names for who it is for.  Student can just fill in:  “To Friend” It will speed up the delivery process!!!

[image: image5.png]



  [image: image6.png]D O S



  Mrs. Willis’s  Valentine’s Contest[image: image7.png]D O S



       
For our party, design a box, bag, or some sort of container to receive your valentine cards.  You can be as creative as you’d like.  There will be awards given for Best Use of Hearts, Most Creative, and Best Overall!  Have fun!  Don’t bring in your finished project until the day of our party, Friday, Feb. 14th.  That day is a half day.  

Have a wonderful week! (
Mrs. Willis

ashley.willis@valleyacademy.com
